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From: Peter Kennedy <Peter.Kennedy@glasgow.ac.uk>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 2:08 PM

To: Journal of Neuroinfectious Diseases

Subject: RE: Confirmation as an EB Member

Dear Katie, 

  

Thank you. I confirm that I am happy to continue to be a member of the editorial board of the journal. 

  

Can you please let me know what steps you are taking to get the journal cited in pubmed? 

  

Best wishes 

Peter 

  

Professor Peter GE Kennedy CBE,MD,PhD,DSc,FRCP,FMedSci,FRSE 

Burton Chair of Neurology 

Glasgow University Department of Neurology 

College of Medical, Veterinary and Life Sciences 

 

Address: 

Ground Floor Neurology Block 

Institute of Neurological Sciences 

Southern General Hospital 

Glasgow G51 4TF Scotland UK 

Phone: 0141-201-2500 

Fax: 0141-201-2993 

Mobile Phone: 07815118015 

E-mail: Peter.Kennedy@glasgow.ac.uk 

 

Webpage: http://www.gla.ac.uk/researchinstitutes/iii/staff/peterkennedy/ 

 

 

From: Journal of Neuroinfectious Diseases [editor.jnid@omicsinc.com] 

Sent: 22 September 2015 08:18 

To: Peter Kennedy 

Subject: Confirmation as an EB Member 

Dear Dr.  Peter Kennedy, 
Greetings from our Journal of Neuroinfectious Diseases 
Hope you are doing well 
Thank you for your constant support towards the success of Journal. 
It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving the prestigious role as an 

Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 
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In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby “Reforming the Editorial 

Board” of the Journal.  So I request you to send an acceptance and confirmation mail to continue to be a part of 

honourable Editorial Board or else you may withdraw the Editorial board membership by sending a confirmation email. 

  

We have also come up with new initiative to publish the Editorial Board member’s Research interest & work contribution 

towards the scientific field in the form of power point presentation (PPT), freely. This presentation should contain at the 

minimum of 5-7 slides consisting of your basic research interest, your views/thoughts and further message and it should 

be useful to the students, scholars & scientific community. 

  

We will make this presentation accessible in our journals if you give your consent. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  

Best wishes 

  

Regards 

Katie Flores 

Journal of Neuroinfectious Diseases 

  

  


